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Dear Parents/Guardians

For those of you wishing to watch the rugby tomorrow please could you note that there will be no parking
at the field or on Britford Lane and please respect the residents parking in the area. Parking at school will
be £5 for the day and the Britford Park and Ride is a short walk from the field. Kick Off is at 1330.

The game in the afternoon will definitely go ahead, however, the morning fixtures both home and away are
dependent on the weather conditions so please keep up to date with @bwsrugby for the latest
information.

Regards

Richard Demain-Griffiths

Director of Sport/Mic Rugby
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